@

Public Serbice Commisgion

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: February 8, 1996
TO: Parties of Record and Office of Public Counsel )
FROM: Lila A. Jaber, Chief of Water & Wastewater, Division of Legal Sc:nrice(?é{d'/

RE: Informal Meeting - Docket No. 960071-WU - Application for rate increase in

Martin County by Hobe Sound Water Company.
VIA FACSIMILE &

U.S. MAIL

Please note that an informal meeting has been schedvl~d at the following time and
place:

February 12, 1996, at 1:30 p.m.

Roomr 171-P, Gerald L. Gunter Building
2540 _humard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida

Interested persons are welcome to be present and observe, but attendance is not
required. Please note that the meeting will be an open forum for discussion or questioning
of the utility. If anyone has any questions about the meeting, please call me or Rosanne

Capeless at (904) 413-6199.
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[ Division of Water & Wastewater (Hill, Willis, Merchant)
Division of Legal Services (Davis, Capeless)
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